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12 July 2022 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Next year we will be working with OPAL to transform the use of our outdoor area and the children’s 
experience at playtimes and lunchtimes. This will involve the whole school community and really 
make the most of our fantastic outdoor space.  The project will start in September but I am writing to 
you before the holidays to make a request. Once the project starts we will be collecting lots of 
equipment over time. I am asking that you don’t throw out any of the following, but instead save it 
for when we start the project. 

 
 Wellies (any size) 
 Waterproof coats (any size) 
 Kitchen equipment (pots, pans, spoons) 
 Buckets and spades/beach toys  
 Dressing up costumes  
 Scooters and bikes  
 Helmets  
 Blankets  
 Small world toys (such as toy cars, lego, trucks, small animals etc) 
 Dolls, buggies and prams  
 Watering cans or garden equipment  

 
We will be sending out more information in September; and let you know when we would like any 
donations.  
  
Watch here to see what an OPAL school looks like. 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=HWz3-wjmbyY 
 
Many thanks in advance. 
 
 
E Brownrigg 
 
Emma Brownrigg  
Assistant Head Teacher  
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